
 
My name is Larry Walton. I have been a resident of Oregon for over 20 years. 
I have been a person who has safely exercised my 2nd amendment right to bear arms my entire 
life.  I would like to make my opposition to SB347 clearly known. Though there have been 
unfortunate inceidents of loss of life in American schools I feel strongly that any law that further 
restricts the abilities of law abiding adults to protect themselves and students is ludicrous and 
entirely counter productive. To give schools the ability to disarm the adults within the schools 
will merely perpetuate the state that too often exists already which makes a school a soft target 
for unbalanced elements of our society.
I believe in the right to self protection and I vote.
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